
   

  
Prince of Peace Catholic Community  

Building & Grounds Minutes, Monday, Sep 18, 2023 

 
Present:  Bernie Lotto, Deacon Jeff Prickette, Roy Lindeman, Chris Nejedlo, Gerald Steinberger, Carl Juza, 

Carla DeGrave, Bernie Skaletski, Jerry Jossart 

Other Members: Ken Miller, Joann Miller, Bob Otten, Jerry Skaletski, Dale Fidler, Bob Klaus 

 

 
1. Parish Center Lighting – Chris N will be installing lights outside of the Parish Center. Ken M will 

check with the owner of Smith Country Sales to share a light pole and service. 

2. Rectory Wood Deck – Carl J, Gerald S, Roy L, Bob K and Bernie S removed the old wood decking 

and installed new boards. A set of steps to the deck also will be fixed. Thank you and a job well 

done. 

3. Kitchen Cabinet – Bernie and Janet Lotto moved the metal linen cabinet down nine inches and 

repainted the wall.  

4. Limited Use Building Checklist – Carl J is using a check-list form from the diocese to help with 

inspection/maintenance of the Rectory/Parish Center. 

5. Canopy Lights – Religious Ed requested to have more light in the canopy for dropping off and 

picking up children for classes. Roy L installed a light with a solar panel to be used for this 

purpose 

6. Handicap Signposts – Bernie S and Bernie L relocated 8 signposts to replace the spaces that we 

lost because of the addition 

7. Playground Chips – Roy L delivered 6 yards of chips which were spread in the playground. 

8. Playground Fence – We were asked to enclose the playground with a fence in order to keep 

children away from the construction zone.  Carl J and Bernie L took care of that task. 

9. Fall Cleanup – We scheduled a work day for Saturday, Oct 14, 8:00 AM 

10. Church Addition – Deacon Jeff filled us in regarding the progress of the work on the addition. 

He also informed us that the current custodial position will have weekly work hours added so 

as to include the cleaning and care of the new addition. 

11. Next Meeting – Monday, Nov 20, 6:30 PM at church. 

 

 


